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Hello Parents and Carers! 
This week has been another busy one. On Tuesday, our Year 5 children attended Day 2 

of their VIBE trip. This is linked to the Lord Mayor’s Award, which all of our Year 5s 
have the chance to achieve. They had a great time and behaved extremely well -  well 
done Year 5! The final day trip will take place on Monday 10th June, which is our first 

day back after half term. 
On Wednesday it was Year 1’s turn to share their learning with parents and carers by 
delivering their Family Assembly. They did a fantastic job -  Wellesbourne definitely 

have our very own version of The Beatles! 
After half term, there are a few changes to PE days. On PE day, your child should wear 
their PE kit to school (NOT their own clothes or a football kit). PE days for Summer 2 

are as follows: 
Reception - Friday 
Year 1 - Tuesday 
Year 2 - Monday 
3CM - Monday 
3OK - Thursday 

Year 4 - Wednesday 
Year 5 - Thursday 

6MC - Tuesday 
6KJ - Wednesday 

Have a lovely half term holiday - we re-open on Monday 10th June at 8:45am! 

THIS WEEK IN PSHE 
In PSHE assembly this week, we have focused on what affects our       

feelings and appropriate ways to express our feelings. We have also 

been thinking about what affects our mental health, and how we can 

make sure we take care of it. This has linked into our PSHE sessions in 

class, where teachers have been focusing on both physical and mental 

health. 

 
 Year One Phonics 

 
This week in Phonics 

 
This week in Phonics, Year 1 have been revising 

their previous learning in preparation for the 
Phonics Screening Check after half term. 

 
We have focused on looking closely at words to 

check if they contain a digraph or a blend of 
letters.  

 
Can you read these alien words? 

spron, florn, gromp, trag, glarf, pard, braft 
 

Keep working hard practising your sounds and 
reading your home reader! 

 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school values 
 

As a school we are striving to achieve at least 
97% attendance. Unfortunately, after a better 
week last week, attendance has dropped 
again this week. It is extremely important     
children attend school on time every day. 
 
OVERALL - 93.0% 
Monday - 92.9% 
Tuesday - 94.3% 
Wednesday - 94.6% 
Thursday -  93.3% 
Friday - 89.9% 
 
Well done to 2EB who achieved 97.6%   
attendance and so will get Champions’     
Breakfast in the first week back. Two weeks in 
a row!! 



CURRICULUM Corner 
This Week’s Focus: Outdoor Learning 

Our children love learning outdoors! We are very lucky to have great grounds surrounding our school building for 
the children to learn in, and take advantage of these as much as we can. We also take children out every week on 

our Wellbeing Walks, attend lots of tournaments and competitions and have a huge focus on providing trips which take 
place outdoors.  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Reading Recommendation 
 

This week, our recommended read comes from UKS2 
Book Club!  

 
 

We meet every Wednesday to read the book we voted 
for at the start of this half term, ‘Crater Lake’ by Jennifer 

Killick. It is a book about a Year 6 class on a residential 
where things start to get very creepy and go wrong... 

 

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS WEEK 
 
 

 

 

TTRS 
Most correct answers: Chris R Y6 - 1,377 
Most coins: Tallulah F Y4 - 9,981 
Improved speed: Zoya F Y4 - Improved by 5.94        
seconds 
Fastest all-time speed: Jimmy C Y6/ Chris R Y6 - 
0.78 seconds  
  
Numbots 
Most minutes played: Athena CF Y1 - 55 minutes  
Correct answers: Athena CF Y1 - 512 
Most coins: Lilah FB Y2 - 2,719 

Social Media Platforms 
 

Please follow us on X (formerly Twitter)! 
 

Reading Account - @WellesBooks                             Whole School Account - @WellesbourneSch  
Nursery - @WellesbourneNur                                                          Reception - @WellesbourneRec  

Y1 - @WellesbourneYr1                                                                                     Y2 - @WellesYear2  
Y3 - @WellesbourneYr3                                                                             Y4 - @WellesbourneYr4  
Y5 - @WellesbourneYr5                                                                             Y6 - @Yr6Wellesbourne  

 

We also have a Facebook Page, follow us at Wellesbourne Primary and Nursery School.  
 

This week, Nursery have been undertaking lots of 
outdoor learning. They have grown cress in the 

garden, made dens and read in the sun! 

Year 5’s outdoor VIBE trips have been lots of fun 
so far. They have taken part in orienteering, made 

s’mores and had a go on a slack line! 




